
Submitter: Gina  Dierickx 

On Behalf Of: SB210 

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

It is imperative that we Oregonians have the opportunity to vote in person to assure 

our votes are recorded properly and not mishandled. Since 1987 when mail in voting 

began in  Oregon there has not been 1 republican in office. This is not by chance or 

coincidence at all! We the people need to have our voices heard. There have been 

measure after measure passed against the will of the people due to the installation of 

hand picked puppets. That needs to end now! We have the technology for block 

chain voting and yet it hasn’t been put in place. I and many Oregonians are against 

the Marxist regime you have in place. In every aspect of this once great state. Illegals 

and dead people added to the voter rolls as well as votes stolen from our homeless 

and votes being changed from one party to another! Enough is enough! Oregonians 

demand change! Now! 


